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Monday, 3rd February 2020 
 
 
 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day by organising whole school and class activities. It would be 
fantastic if parents could help us to encourage the children to talk about reading, books, authors and 
illustrators. The following activities need your help and input: 
 
 Children are allowed to dress up as their favourite book character for the day. Costumes need 

to be suitable for a normal day at school! If possible, children need to bring in the book linked 
to their character to share with their class. 

 
 Talk about books from your own childhood and favourite books and stories when your 

child(ren) were small. 
 

The children will all receive a £1 voucher, which can be used to purchase one of the special £1 books 
written for World Book Day or as a £1 money-off voucher for any other book. The vouchers are valid 
until 29th March 2020. 
 
 
Thank you for your support,  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Gildroy 
Year 6 Teacher/ English Lead 

 


